
I am greatly opposed to HB 3063 which removes the rights of parents to make decisions regarding their 
children and vaccines by threatening to remove their right to a public education.  
 
This bill would leave a number of people with NO CHOICE and force them to consume a medical product 
against their will. That is very unethical and wrong. Those who can afford to will simply pull their child 
from the public school system. Those who are not as economically able will be forced to give their child a 
product they have decided (using real legitimate science and medical advice) is not in the child’s best 
interest.  
 
Parents do not casually decide to skip some or all vaccines. They are not misinformed and they are not 
using fake science. Many of them have come to this decision after one or more of their children have 
already experienced a bad reaction to vaccines.  
 
This will not protect children in schools from disease. It will erode trust in our state government. It will 
effect school funding.  
 
I myself suffered very serious side effects from two different vaccines and know that these products are 
not one size fits all.  
 
Say NO to this bad bill. It IS force and it is UNETHICAL.  
 


